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We take the welfare and safety of all people participating in sport

and physical activity very seriously. 

Sport is a great way to have fun, make friends and keep fit. 

We all have a responsibility in making it 
as fun and as safe as possible. 

If you have any worries or concerns, about yourself or anyone else 
you must let the Welfare Officer know as soon as possible. 
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Contact: hsclubwelfare@gmail.com 

The role is essential in creating a first point of contact for children and adults 
within the club who have a child safeguarding or welfare concern. 




